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Mr Seamus Carmichael 
Digestors, Silos & Tanks Ltd - T/A SILOTANK 
Springbank Industrial Estate, Pembroke Loop Road 
4 Springbank Park, Dunmurry, Belfast 
Co. Antrim, Northern Ireland, BT17 0QL            Date 9th December 2019 
 
Dear Mr Carmichael, 
 

CHANGE TO AN APPROVED PRODUCTS UNDER REGULATION 31(4)(A) OF THE WATER SUPPLY 
(WATER QUALITY) REGULATIONS 2016 SI No 614 (AS AMENDED) & THE WATER SUPPLY (WATER 

QUALITY) REGULATIONS 2018 SI No 647 (W.121) 

 

Product name/designation Leinster Tanks and Towers 

Approval category(ies) E.1 

Approval Holder 
(Name & Address) 

Digestors, Silos & Tanks Ltd T/A SILOTANK 
Springbank Industrial Estate, Pembroke Loop Road 
4 Springbank Park, Dunmurry, Belfast 
Co. Antrim, Northern Ireland, BT17 0QL 

Instructions for Use Installation and Maintenance Manual For Leinster Range Of 
Thermoplastic Tanks For Drinking Water and Raw Water to 
be Treated for Drinking Water    
Issue No. 7   Date: 14th August 2019 

Details of change(s) Update to IFU 

DWI Ref Number DWI 56.4.498 

 
Thank you for your email dated 14 August 2019, setting out the background concerning the 
changes to the Instructions for Use document for this product.  
 
We understand that no other changes are being made to this product or to the appropriate 
Instructions for Use documents. On this basis the proposed changes can be accepted for use 
in public water supplies. 
 
A copy of your correspondence, together with the accompanying documentation, has been 
placed on file for future reference. A note of our acceptance of this change appears in Annex 
1 table 1.9 of the next edition of the List of Approved Products for use in Public Water 
Supply in the United Kingdom. 
 
An updated approval has been issued with this letter. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Brenda Caymen 
Inspector  
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